Schuler, Kelly <NHTSA>

From: Greib, Gary R [gary.r.greib@delphi.com]

Sent: Wednesday, March 14, 2007 9:04 AM

To: Schuler, Kelly <NHTSA>

Cc: Greib, Gary R

Subject: RE: Comments on Recall Acknowledgement Letter

Kelly — Here's our suggested modifications:
1)  Can you modify the Summary to include the 09Jan07 ship date?

Summary:
Certain Delphi fuel pressure regulators, p/nos. FP10020-11B1, FP10026-11B1, and FP10027-11B1, sold
after 09Jan(7 as aftermarket equipment for various passenger vehicles (listed above)......................

2) The phone number listed in the Remedy is incorrect. I've been told we will have a phone number
available tomorrow/Thursday. Can you wait on posting the phone number or can you easily change it
later?

Thanks

Gary R. Greib

Manager, Product Investigations and Safety Affairs
Phone: 248-813-3362

Fax: 248-813-1122

From: Kelly.Schuler@dot.gov [mailto:Kelly.Schuler@dot.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, March 13, 2007 1:55 PM

To: Greib, Gary R

Subject: RE: 573 Report for After Market Fuel Pressure Regulator

Gary,

Attached is the acknowledgement letter we intend to post on our website by tomorrow. Please review it as soon
as you can so | can change anything wrong.

Thanks, Kelly

From: Greib, Gary R [mailto:gary.r.greib@delphi.com]

Sent: Monday, March 12, 2007 10:18 AM

To: Schuler, Kelly <NHTSA>

Cc: Greib, Gary R

Subject: 573 Report for After Market Fuel Pressure Regulator

Hi Kelly,

Per my phone message last week, I've attached our 573 report in regards to an aftermarket fuel pressure
regulator. Feel free to call back if you have any questions.

Gary R. Greib

Manager, Product Investigations and Safety Affairs
Phone: 248-813-3362

3/14/2007



